
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/13/2017 1:46:30 PM
Subject: Re: June 21

​I will circle around with her shortly.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 1:26 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: June 21 
 
I have not heard from Wendy confirming that the change.
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 11:54 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: June 21
 
​I have asked that the luncheon on June 21st be moved to a breakfast on the 22nd, since it looks like our first 
thing on the 22nd is 10am. Is that still correct?
 
Wendy will call you with the change, if that works.
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